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29th Asia Pacific Regional Social Work Conference and/or Workshops 
 

6 February 2025 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

We are pleased to announce the bidding for the IFSW-Asia Pacific/APASWE Joint 29th Asia Pacific Regional 

Social Work Conference in 2027. The Regional Conference will be co-sponsored by IFSW-Asia Pacific and 

APASWE. Through this conference, we will share and learn about the latest research, education and practice 

experiences across our region, as well as continue to strengthen our professional network. 

 

We are attaching the bidding form with this letter and invite you to consider an expression of interest. If you 

have an issue in opening this file, please contact either <asia-pacific@ifsw.org> or 

<apaswe.office@gmail.com>. 

 

For the interested bidder: 

 

1) To qualify for consideration, you must submit your bid through your local IFSW member and local 

APASWE school/institutional member. 

2) You should have received endorsement from your National Social Work Association (IFSW member) and 

National Organization of Social Work Education (APASWE member) in your country, if there is any. 

3) The host country will be announced on the final day of the IFSW-Asia Pacific/APASWE Joint 28th Asia 

Pacific Regional Social Work Conference in Colombo, Sri Lanka in November 2025. 

4) Please send the application form to both respective Associations’ Secretary by 30 May 2025: 

      

i. Mr Amran Jamil, IFSW-Asia Pacific Honorary Secretary, at <asia-pacific@ifsw.org> and 

<amranjamil2@gmail.com>; and 

ii. Dr Jowima Reyes, APASWE Secretary, at <apaswe.office@gmail.com> and 

<jowimareyes@yahoo,com>.   

 

We are looking forward to collaborating with you.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

                                                                             
Machiko Ohara        David Rose     

President, IFSW-AP                                         President, APASWE   

            


